
U.S. Department of Justice 

United States Attorney 
Southern District of New York 

The Silvio J. Mollo Building 
One Saint Andrew's Plaza 
New York, New York 10007 

November 7, 2018 

BY MAIL 

Mick G. Harrison, Esq. 
Executive Director 
The Lawyers' Committee 

for 9/11 Inquiry, Inc. 
426 River Mill Road 
Jersey Shore, Pennsylvania 17740 

Dear Mr. Harrison: 

We have received and reviewed The Lawyers' Committee for 9/11 Inquiry, Inc.'s submissions 
of April 10 and July 30, 2018. We will comply with the provisions of 18 U.S.C. § 3332 as they 
relate to your submissions. 

Very truly yours, 

GEOFFREY S. BERMAN 
United States Attorney 

t 
Mic a 1 e ara 
Ilan Graff 
Chiefs, Terrorism and 

International Narcotics Unit 
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